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NEXT MEETING: Jan. 2, 1986 7:30 P, M.

800 S. Buchanan St.

PROGRAM: Speaker: Terrance Onderick, Arlington Agency

on Aging, will speak on the topic 'Services Available
in Arlington for Older People'. This topic should be
of great interest to anyone who is mow, or who will be
involved in the future with older people.

REPORT ON DECEMBER MEETING: We had a short business
meeting. The Proposed Master Transportation Plan
continues to be a problem. Nothing new was reported
concerning Arlington Hall. Also, the Payne property
has been resold to another developer. We plan no
action regarding the Payne property as long as present
approved plans and specifications are followed.

SANTA enjoyed his visit with the children. Next year,
he hopes all the children in Barcroft will attend. The
Wakefield High School Band, under the direction of
John Pickeral, was excellent - as usual.

We hope you all have had a good holiday and are now
planning to make our 1986 year a productive ome.



